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To: Allen Eimerman
Subject: LHS Newsletter - 9/19/03
Date: Thursday, September 18, 2003 9:23:11 PM

    "If you can read this, thank a teacher; if you are reading it in English,
thank a soldier!"

E-mail address changes:
Dan McGlynn (65) - mcglynnfam@charter.net

Hi Kent, just to let you know the Movie Escanaba in da Moonlight was not a big hit here in da UP. I think
the Yooper deer campers took offense. The movie did not portray a typical Northern Wisconsin/Upper
penninsula deer camp setting. True enough, and being a member of a Yooper deer camp, I can tell you
that some strange things do happen at the Michigans two weeks of deer camp. At our camp, we actually
have one member that hunts everyday! I have been relegated to keeping the wood box full, generator
gassed up, Sauna warm, water pumped, dishes done, etc. I am allowed to bring my rifle to camp, only
cuz it helps fill up the gun rack, thusly impressing the visitors. 

 
Joking aside, it is a great time of the year up here, we do enjoy it, and we are very fortunate to still have a
lot of open land to do it. It's more about male bonding, then deer hunting, at least from my experience...
thanks and have a great weekend. Go Packers!!

 
dave zach dzfxdxt@yahoo.com

 
Season is not off to a good start!  Viking's "did in" the Packers!

Week two was much better!  Detroit lost "big time"!
 

 

Hi,
We started school late this year and the district's e-mail has been messed up until just now.  Having
something from Rapids was a nice surprise after going through a whole summer's junk mail.  This
address should work.  Home e-mail is lehrtom@AOL.com.  We are planning on coming back for the
reunion next summer.  Hard to believe it's the 40th. Keep us posted.
Tom Lehr (64) lehrtom@AOL.com

Hi Kent, 
As expected, we don't have as much free time up here as I initially expected.  Today we're in a family
picnic all day (in the rain) and Monday we have family obligations as well.  Typical trip to Rapids.  We
never allow enough time to get to see everyone.

The class of '63 had a great reunion last night (9/13) at the Elks.  Not a huge turn-out, but probably 200
people total from Lincoln and Assumption.  It was a great idea to combine the schools, as a lot of us knew
each other anyway.  It was good to renew old acquaintences and make some new friends.  Dave Engel
did a nice job with reminding us of the old hang outs and events of 1963.  

Take care, and maybe we can get together next time.
Bill Hartley (63) toyguy5538@aol.com

Editor's note:  Wife and I went to a one hour presentation at the Sunnyside Resort on the north
side of Lake Kegonsa about investments, insurance, wills, trusts, etc.  Realized we had never
made out a "living will" or Power of Attorney's for health and financial!  Something everyone
should do!!!!!!!!!
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You can download the free forms for the above at: 
http://www.dhfs.state.wi.us/forms/AdvDirectives/ 
Take care of it today if you haven't already!
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